February 11, 2022

Suncrest Elementary Parent Newsletter

214 Valentinals Note from the Principal:

DEWRCCISloI1ile Ml February is a busy month in a school, We are

anticipating the Valentine’s Day activities, the 100th

2/15-100th day of day of school, and many other things. During the
school month of February we are focusing on the character

2/17-LSIC

trait of EMPATHY-learning how to “walk in someone 3
else’s shoes.” Our theme for the month is o\
MESHNRSRCIVISYVIN “Advocating for Rights.” | am sure you are aware of ;
in the cafeteria the county’s new COVID protocols. It is important
that students and staff wear a mask at all times.
2/18-2-hour early (except for breakfast and lunch), keep as much

out for students distance as possible and wash hands frequently.

Important dates:

2/16-NAEP assessment for
selected 4th graders

2-21-NO school

2-22-Special Day 2/22/22-its all
about “two.”

2/23-Intruder Drill at school.

2/24-Shining Star Ceremony
during lunch

We want to congratulate Mrs. Joni
Jones, 5th grade teacher for being
awarded the Presidential Award for
Excellence in Mathematics and Sci-
ence Teaching. She was one of
117 teacher across the nation to be
selected.

We are still maintaining social
distancing as much as possible
and during lunch, students are
sitting only two students to a
table. Wearing a mask is the most
important defense against the
COVID-19 virus.

As a reminder that car rider line
ends at 8:25 each morning. If you
arrive after 8:25, you will need to
park and walk your child into the
building. Please only use the car
rider line if you are dropping off
your child. The bus line and the
attached parking lot is not for
parking and dropping off your
child. You must use the car rider
line.

We are planning to have Spring
Field Trips, but that could change
depending on COVID and
protocols.

Follow us on Twitter
@SuncrestStars and Facebook at
SuncrestElementarySchool



